
BCHS Parent - Student - Teacher Interviews March 2025 
Parent Information 

 
Hello BCHS families,  
 
This is a reminder of Parent Teacher interviews taking place on March 19, 20, and 21 and how 
to set up your appointments. 
 
BCHS Online School Appointments- Here is the link to log in/register.  
 
Please note: registrations open on Monday, March 10 at 9 am. 

● Wednesday,March 19 : in person interviews from 5 - 8 pm 
● Thursday, March 20: in person interviews from 4 - 7 pm 
● Friday, March 21: in person, or virtual interviews from 8:30 - 11:30 am 

The appointment bookings will be open from 9:00 am March 10 to 4 pm March 17. 
Parent-Student-Teacher interviews will be either online or in-person this year. We are closing the 
online booking system on March 17 at 4 pm to allow teachers the time needed to set up the 
virtual meetings.  
 
You will be able to login to your account created in the fall or register for a new account and add 
your child(ren), then schedule a meeting (Virtual or in-person) using this system. 
 

 
 
Please ensure that the email on file is the one that you want used for the appointment, as 
teachers will use this information to invite you to an online meeting. Please see the example 
below. 
 

https://bchs.schoolappointments.com/


 
 
Our school uses Powerschool Gradebook (visible on parent portal) to record grades.  Please 
take the time to check your child’s marks prior to Parent-Student-Teacher interviews. While this 
is a mid semester check in with families, teachers continue to assess student learning and 
therefore grades in Gradebook will continue to change until the course is complete. The goal of 
the Parent-Student-Teacher interviews is for the family to check in with teachers to better 
understand where your child is in their learning and to have a clear understanding of what your  
child can do to continue to improve their learning. 
 
If you require assistance booking your appointment, please contact the school office: 
BCHS - Speak with our Admin Assistant, Renee Husdal - 403 762 4411 
 
Thank you. 
Natasha Miles 
Principal 
Banff Community High School 


